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Product Change Notice:  FSP201 Marking Difference 

September 21, 2023 

 

Dear Digikey, 

CEVA has released its FSP201, and the production timeline is at least 16 weeks since this is the first programming 

stage for this product from our supplier. To allow the FSP201 to be available at a sooner date, CEVA can support a 

Digikey purchase of 100 FSP201 parts which will be manually programmed parts. This will allow Digikey customers 

to purchase parts for their evaluations. The 100-part purchase will be completely compatible with the production 

parts except the part marking will differ. 

 

Marking Difference -  

The production parts will be marked as noted in the FSP201 data sheet. Here is a view for reference. 
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The 100 pieces will not include the FSP201 marking, they will include the markings from our part supplier as shown 

below. Again, the parts are otherwise identical to the production parts with the same firmware and part 

form/fit/function.  

 

 

   

Please let me know if you have any questions and we can then finalize a plan assuming this is acceptable. I can be 

reached at 301-437-8426 or steven.francz@ceva-dsp.com. 

 

Regards, 

 

Steve Francz 

Senior Director Hardware Engineering & Operations 

CEVA, Inc. 

Steven.Francz@ceva-dsp.com 
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